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lear ia. Daix,

411 my pablication is on the gubject of +he JIK and Q{:{ng assasoinations. My
books come entirely from the official evidence arl e;spouse no theoories. These
are rich fiolds for eriminal justice studles and research if the theories that
pet most altentlon are ignored.

The list of my books iz enclosed.

411 I have is frecly available for researche I used the Yreedom of Infor=—
mation act to obtain withheld official records in both cases. 1 obtained about a
third of a million pages by a dozen or more FOLA lawsuitse

I thought I'd never h:ar from my a2kma mater when for more than 50 years I
did not. I do not attribute this to baving been fired by the then librarian, ‘
William Ditto bewis, when + was a part-time student librarimn paid nineti cents
for a night's work back in th: early 193Us. e had ordered me to catch and lill
a ldtten that hind bluﬁernd into the library and for three days had taken no focd.
HKepwmant ns that was to me, the ninety cents was inportant to we so for my first
.d:.-mm:-‘_u;: of a 'dtten L was fired — and by the man who had ordered it.

it was the {'-;gomorial Liprary thon, the neutral ground betweew the men's and
tiie separate women's collefes. It was also the maximun distance women were per-—
mittd at night uwithout prior permission.

I'm 85 now and in impaired health. A1l my work will be a free public

arehive at locel Hood “ollege.
If you have a map reflecting the university's expandbon 1'd like to see

Tl

Yarold leisbers

it. It was nut very large in the early 1U3Us.



ITYor
EIM[ARE UNIVERSITY OF University of Delaware
DELAWARE LIBRARY Newark, Delaware 19717-5267

November 25, 1996

Harold Weisberg
7627 Old Receiver Road
Frederick, MD 21702

Dear Sir or Madam:

As the new selector for criminal justice at University of Delaware Morris Library, I am interested
in purchasing books on the topic. Could you please send me your most recent publications
catalogs?

If possible, I would like to be included on your mailing list to receive publication announcements
and catalogs in the future.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Erin C. Daix
Assistant Librarian
Reference Department
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